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St Bernards Road Pedestrian 
Refuge Upgrade  

Works update 

     

 

 

The $168 million Road Safety Program is jointly funded 

by the Australian (50%) and South Australian (50%) 

Governments over three years. 

What’s happening 

Works will commence shortly on St Bernards Road, Rostrevor to 

improve safety and connection to the Fourth Creek Trail. The 

project will include:  

• construction of a new pedestrian refuge, with new 

pedestrian ramps on both approaches to the refuge. 

• installation of a new pedestrian ramp on St Bernards 

Road at the corner of Leabrook Drive. 

• upgrades to existing street lighting.  

• new line marking and road signage.  

St Bernards Road will remain open to traffic at all times during 

the works. 

 

When 

Monday 29 July 2024 until 
late August 2024, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday, between 
the hours of 9am and 4pm 

Where 

St Bernards Road, adjacent 
Leabrook Drive in 
Rostrevor 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/RSP 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

We are ensuring 
smoother and safer 
travel for pedestrians 
and cyclists.  

 

We are creating better 
connectivity in local 
communities. 

 

This forms part of the 
$168 million Road 
Safety Program 

We are delivering critical road safety 
upgrades and improvements on remote, 
regional, urban roads, footpaths and 
cycle paths around South Australia. 
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How this affects you 

To do this work safely we’ll have speed and lane restrictions in place in work areas. Please follow onsite 

signage and traffic management directions while works are in progress.  

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through the area. Some areas might have 

restricted access for safety; however, traffic controllers will be on site to show you where to go. Where 

required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to alternative access.  

There may be some noise from time to time, but we’ll do our best to keep the disruption to a minimum.  

Access for public transport will be maintained, however, please check the latest updates on scheduled 

services at adelaidemetro.com.au  

You will still be able to access homes and properties. If we need to limit or impact access, we'll contact 

property owners know ahead of time. Outside of work hours speed restrictions will remain in place 

subject to onsite conditions until project completion. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/RSP  

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 
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